Hello,
As a resident in Narragansett for more than 30 years, now a landlord | strongly support bill H7382 and
to reduce the limits on renting, | also support to help URI student staying in Narragansett.

Reduce and limit unrelated students live in one house will not solve the problem. But to have more than
1,200 empty bedrooms will became a big problem to the landlords and local business, not only hurt the
economy in the winter season . Also very very bad for tourism.
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